From: Connor Armi

To: Chace Pedersen

Cc: Hanson, Sydney (DAHP); Guy Moura

Subject: Re: LP-24-00002 Nelson View - Notice of Application
Date: Monday, April 22, 2024 1:38:04 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the Kittitas County network. Do not click
links, open attachments, fulfill requests, or follow guidance unless you recognize the sender
and have verified the content is safe.

Hello Chace,

This consultation is in reference to LP-24-00002 Nelson View. We request a Cultural
Resource Survey. This area has been subject to three (including this one)

separate permitting through the Kitittas County: SP-23-00007 & SE-23-00009. Each time a
cultural resource survey was requested by the Colville Confederated Tribes and other
interested parties and the Washington State Department of Archaeology and Historic
Preservation. No cultural resource surveys have been conducted, thus no impacts have been
assessed.

I reiterate a request for a cultural resource survey and further request that the former
application areas be assessed post-plat-division.

Sincerely,
Connor Armi | Archaeologist Senior MA, RPA

History/Archaeology Program

connor.armi.hsv@colvilletribes.com

On Tue, Apr 9, 2024 at 8:39 AM Chace Pedersen <chace.pedersen(@co.kittitas.wa.us> wrote:

Good morning,

CDS is requesting comment on the following 5-lot long plat application: LP-24-00002

Nelson View. Links to the file materials can be found below. The comment period will end
April 24, 2024, at Spm. CDS will assume your agency does not wish to provide comment if
not received by this date. Please let me know if you have any issues accessing the materials.

Internal Link: LP-24-00002 Nelson View
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External Link: LP-24-00002 Nelson View

If the links above do not work, please go to the CDS website at:

https://www.co kittitas.wa.us/cds/land-use/default.aspx and navigate to “Long Plats — Post
2018 - Preliminary”, “View Active Applications”, and then the project file number “LP-24-

00002 Nelson View”.

Thank you,

Chace Pedersen

Planner I

Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N. Ruby Street, Ste 2

Ellensburg, WA 98926

Office: (509) 962-7637

chace pedersen@co kittitas.wa.us
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